
Government’s response to media
enquiries

     In response to media enquiries regarding the appearance of the Fugitive
Offenders and Mutual Legal Assistance in Criminal Matters Legislation
(Amendment) Bill 2019 in the Index of Bills of the Gazette published on
August 9, a Government spokesman made the following response:

     The Gazette concerned sets out the dates of the first publication in the
Gazette for bills that the Government introduced into the Legislative Council
for first reading in 2019.  The Government has clearly indicated on many
occasions that all legislative work in relation to the amendment of the
Fugitive Offenders Ordinance has completely stopped.
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